
Chair Salinas, Vice Chair Hayden and Nosse, and members of the Committee.  

My name is Charity Haskins and I am an Oregon resident, mother, and active member of assisting 

vulnerable populations in our community. 

I am gravely concerned about the proposed Bill 3063. I am a single parent who works full time and lives 

in Dallas Oregon. I work in Salem in conservatorship helping protected persons.  

I have religious beliefs that prevent me from vaccinating my children. If this bill passes I will have no 

choice but to keep my child home as he will not be vaccinated. If this bill is passed you will essentially be 

responsible for children not having free education and I will no longer be able to work as I will not find a 

child care provider to take my children. As a single parent who is college educated I will be forced to stay 

home with my child and I will lose my career. Eventually myself and my children will end up homeless 

and on the streets without my ability to work. It is unconstitutional to force me to violate my religious 

beliefs and rights by forcing vaccines on my children or force me to cease my career where I work in 

human services helping others. Please vote no on Bill 3063.  

Thank you for your time.  

-Charity Haskins 

Dallas Oregon 97338 
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